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Please review the nonstatutory provision of this draft carefully to ensure that it is
consistent with your intent.  Although Jon Janowski specified that a deadline for rule
promulgation would be desirable, he did not specify what date.  Therefore, I randomly
chose the date of October 1, 2000.  I believe that this would provide sufficient time to
convene a committee and to promulgate rules.  If you would prefer another date,
however, please let me know.
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